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MEMORANDUM 

Marian Curry 

Jeff Williams 9tJJ 
Refund, receipt # 59897, refunding $165 for a repair perc test at 1130 St. Michaels Road 

January 25,2017 

Please submit the paperwork for a refund of $165 to JET Septic, Inc., who paid $330 for a repair perc test 
($165) and repair septic permit ($165) as part of receipt #59897 for 1130 St. Michaels Road 

JET paid for the testing and permit, but during a site inspection with the Health Department, they 
discovered that the system failure was caused by a clogged pipe. No work was performed by the Health 
Department related to the septic permit, but the site inspection was performed as part of the repair 
perc fee. Therefore, the $165 fee for the repair septic permit may be refunded, but the $165 for the 
repair perc test will be retained to cover the site inspection. 

www.facebook.com/hocohealth
http:www.hchealth.org
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JET SEPTIC, INC. 
2516 MARSTON ROAD SOUTH 

NEW WINDSOR, MD 21776 
410-875-2311 

January 12,2017 

Director of Finance 
8930 Stanford Blvd. 
Columbia, MD 21045 

To whom it may concern: 

JET Septic pulled a perk/repair pennit for 1130 St. Michaels Road, Mt. Airy, MD on January 5, 
2017. The reason for pulling the pennit was said property had sewage backing up into the house. 
On January 12,2017, Mr. Kevin Wolf from Howard County Environmental Health Department 
met with us at said property. JET Septic dug up existing system to find a plug in septic line out of 
drain field area. There was not a need to perk the property for new septic fields. Mr. Kevin Wolf· 
said that he would waive the fee for inspection since there was not a need for a new septic. He 
explained that I should submit a written request to explain the details and request a refund for the 
total amount of$330.00. I have enclosed a copy of the receipt for our check #12455.Thank yOU 
for your attention to this matter. 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

J~/L
Thomas E.R. Seal, II! 
President 
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Maura J. Rossman, M.D., Health Officer 

April 24, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

JET Septic, paid for a repair Perc Test/Repair Septic Permit, in the Amount of $330.00 

(check #12455); however a site inspection by the Health Department discovered that the 

system was failure was because of a clogged pipe so therefore no work was performed. 

Therefore JET Septic would like funds to be refunded of$165.00.The other $165.00 
, 

plan review fee will be retained to cover the cost of the site inspection. (Receipt 

Attn: JET Septic, INC. 
2516 Marston Road South 
New Windsor, Md. 21776 

#5989701/05/2017 written by Juanita King 
#9070301/09/2017 written by Willie Sims 

Thanks in advance, 

www.hchealth.ore

